
Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District
Nonresident Tuition Fee Summary
2024-2025

Nonresident Tuition Fee Options for GCCCD:
2024-2025 2023-2024

District average cost $399 $424

Statewide average cost $406 $414

Highest years' Statewide average $414 $414

Contiguous district * $356 San Diego CCD $332

Comparable 12 states average $432 $400

Local District's Fees:
2024-2025 2023-2024

GCCCD $356 Pending Bd. Approval $332

Imperial Valley $367 Pending Bd. Approval $332

Mira Costa $356 Pending Bd. Approval $332

Palomar $356 Pending Bd. Approval $332

San Diego $356 Pending Bd. Approval $331

Southwestern $393 Pending Bd. Approval $332

GCCCD History Other
District Statewide Approved Approved

Year Avg. Cost Avg. Cost Tuition Components

2004-05 $148 $149 $146 none Contiguous district: SDCCD

2005-06 $149 $151 $151 none Statewide average cost

2006-07 $156 $160 $156 none District average cost

2007-08 $187 $173 $163 none Contiguous district: SDCCD

2008-09 $196 $181 $181 none Statewide average cost

2009-10 $202 $190 $190 none Statewide average cost

2010-11 $186 $183 $186 none District average cost

2011-12 $170 $176 $190 none Highest Years Statewide average 

2012-13 $183 $179 $190 none Highest Years Statewide average

2013-14 $194 $184 $190 none Highest Years Statewide average

2014-15 $195 $193 $193 none Statewide average cost

2015-16 $200 $200 $200 none Statewide average cost

2016-17 $214 $211 $211 none Statewide average cost

2017-18 $225 $234 $234 none Statewide average cost

2018-19 $262 $258 $258 none Statewide average cost

2019-20 $271 $265 $265 none Statewide average cost

Basis for Adoption
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2020-21 $294 $290 $290 none Statewide average cost

2021-22 $310 $307 $307 none Statewide average cost

2022-23 $327 $332 $304 none Contiguous district: SDCCD

2023-24 $424 $414 $332 none Contiguous district: SDCCD

2024-25 $399 $406 $356 none Contiguous district: SDCCD

* Note:   

In January 2024, the State Chancellor's Office distributed a 2007 legal opinion indicating that a district cannot use

the calculated rate of a contiguous district if the rate is below the Statewide average cost or the district's average cost.  

This is a significant departure from past practice that will result in a $60 increase per unit for nonresident tuition in 

2024-2025 (from $332 to $399).  

After several conversations with the State Chancellor's Office and challenging the legal opinion, they have revised 

their position and allow districts to use a contiguous district's lower non-resident tuition fee in alignment with the 

gradual, moderate, and predictable fee increase parameters identified in education code section 76110.
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